
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
M I N U T E S  

SEPTEMBER 11TH, 2018 
 

THE STATE OF TEXAS   ] 
THE COUNTY OF POLK   ] 
THE CITY OF ONALASKA   ] 
 

 The City Council of the City of Onalaska, Texas, met for a Public Hearing on the 
proposed budget for fiscal year beginning October 1st, 2018 and ending September 30th, 
2019, on September 11th, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., in the chamber room of City Hall.  Roll was 
called and the following were present: 

   
Chip Choate    ]  Mayor 
Shirley Gilmore   ]  Mayor Pro Tem 

 
James Arnett   ] 
Carl Cruse    ]  Council members 
Patsy Goins    ] 
Paul Laverty    ] 

       
 Angela Stutts   ]  City Administrator/City Secretary 
 John Maddox   ]  Police Chief 
 Jay Stutts    ]  Fire Chief 
 Lee Parrish    ]  Fire Marshal/Bldg. Inspector 
 Sherry Brecheen   ]  Librarian 
  
 And the following visitors:    
 

See Attachment 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING 
OCTOBER 1ST, 2018 AND ENDING SEPTEMBER 30TH, 2019 

Quorum being present, the Mayor continued with the meeting.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to hear from the public and discuss the proposed budget for fiscal year 
beginning October 1st, 2018 and ending September 30th, 2019. 

Discussion only, no action taken. 



 

ADJOURNMENT  

 It was moved by Shirley Gilmore and a second was made by Patsy Goins to adjourn 
the meeting at approximately 6:35 p.m.   

VOTE:  For – All; Against – None.  Motion carried. 

       

APPROVED: 

 

 

      __________________________________  
                       Chip Choate, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_________________________________________  
ANGELA STUTTS, City Administrator/City Secretary 
DATE:   October 9, 2018 

 


